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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Open Classroom Mornings – September 2021  

We are delighted to be able to communicate with families again!  We will be running an Open Morning 

for each year group next week.  Some of our parents will have never attended an opening classroom 

event before.   

So, to outline the purpose, an opportunity to meet your child’s Teacher and Teaching Assistant, to see the 

environment that your child is working within and for the Teacher to introduce you to areas of the 

curriculum, what we do and why, and allow you an opportunity to ask any questions which might help us 

work together this year. 

Please see below for the year group 

 Tuesday 14th September Year 4 

 Wednesday 15th September Year 3 

 Thursday 16th September Year 5 

 Friday 17th September Year 6 

 

Please drop your child off as usual and make your way in to the school through doorway in the middle of 

the playground where your class TA will greet you and sign you in (as part of our fire evacuation 

procedure). 

Refreshments will be available in the dining room – the hall will also be free for you to mingle as you wish! 

We will ask all hot drinks to be finished before your child’s TA takes you into class for about 9:10am – the 

children will then join Miss Whitby in the hall for an assembly 

The session is usually finished by 9:30am at which time your TA will escort you back out the doors and 

through the gates near the Year 3 classrooms. 

We are sorry that we can’t accommodate more than one adult per child due to the fire regulations of 

the number of people in one class.  Please fill in this survey to indicate if you are coming so we can make 

sure we don’t run out of biscuits! 

Yours sincerely 

Miss L Whitby  

Headteacher 
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